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August 21, 2017 

 

 

Dear Coonley Parents/Guardians, 

 

Due to state and federal funding levels similar to last year, no federal funds and state allocations just 

slightly above the Chicago Public Schools minimum funding mark, Coonley has once again adopted a 

$100.00 Book and Materials Fee for all students in Kindergarten – 8th Grade. 

  

Fees collected will be utilized for but not limited to the purchase of the following: 

 

• Student Consumable Texts  (Mathematics, Literacy, Social Studies, Handwriting,  & Vocabulary) 

• Classroom/Office Supplies   

• Art Supplies 

• Technology Supplies (Ink, Toner, & Computer Paper) 

 

The fee is payable by cash, check or money order, made out to Coonley Elementary School. The deadline 

for payment is Friday, October 6, 2017.  Families with more than one child at Coonley will have a 

maximum requested fee of $150.00.  Please visit the Coonley main office if you are unable to pay the 

requested fee.  Please contact the main office if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gregory Zurawski 

Principal 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please returned this bottom portion with your payment 

 

Child's Name ___________________________________ Room# _____________  Grade __________ 

 

 

Parent's Name _________________________________ Phone Number _________________________ 

 

 

Paid by:   Cash  __________    or   Check #  __________  

  

John C. Coonley Elementary School 


